
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

30.01.23 
Maths 

In maths next week we will be using our knowledge of number bonds and tens frames to 

answer subtraction calculations. We will be using our knowledge to 10 to solve calculations 

such as 8 -2 =6.  

We will then be using the corresponding number bonds to 20 facts, to spot that the 

number gets greater by 10. E.g. 18 – 2 = 6 

English  
In English we will be thinking carefully about descriptive writing. We will be reminding 

ourselves what adjectives and nouns are, and using our knowledge to write sentences using 

all of the features we have thought about since joining Year 1. 

Phonics 

In phonics next week we will be thinking about… 

New GPC’s: Grow the code: ui, oo (making a yoo, oo sound)   

Tricky words: Revision of all tricky words 

Reading 

 Next week we will be continuing our new story, ‘A home for Henrietta.’ We will be thinking 

about the new vocabulary in more detail. 

Topic  
 

PSHCE: In PSHCE we will be thinking about road safety and how we can be safe when out in 

the community. 

 

RE: In RE we will be thinking about all of the parables we have read so far and the lessons 

that can be learnt from them. We will then be talking about what message we would like to 

teach through a parable. 

 

Art: In Art we will be using clay to create our creatures. 

 

Computing: In computing we will be continuing our Lego builders unit of learning. 

 

Science: In science we will be learning about our senses. 

 

PE: We will be continuing our fundamental and dance units. 

 

 



 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Homework: This week please continue to read and revise the phonics we have covered 

this week. We have also sent a doubles maths challenge home, please complete and 

send back on Wednesday 1st February. 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Just a reminder that hedgehogs and Squirrels now have library on a Friday. 

 

Upcoming dates 

 

Parents Evening W/B 06.02.23 

Children’s Mental Health Week  W/B 06.02.23 (Theme – Let’s Connect) 

 

After Half Term 

 

Tuesday 21st February 8:40 – 9:00 am Parents drop in and work share  

Wednesday 22nd February 2:30 -2:50 pm  Parents drop in and work share 


